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The PAC had a very busy month of May and in keeping with the craziness of this entire year of events, had to postpone yet another event due to circumstances beyond our control! (at least this time, it was not weather related!)  Parkway Elementary production of Tom Sawyer had to be rescheduled in order to allow JHHS to fully accommodate Former President Clinton’s visit while campaigning for his wife. Parkway did present their program performed by 51 drama club students to an audience of over 600 students and 220 thrilled family members.

Through the end of May, the PAC will host 11 band, choral, and drama events featuring over 400 participants and audiences of over 1000 students and 5000 family members and the public.  Fort Knox Federal Credit Union’s 55th Annual Membership meeting drew an audience of 450. The end of May at the PAC always means dance recitals.  Three area dance companies, Allegro Dance Theatre, Center Stage Dance and Dance Center of Elizabethtown held recitals.  Over 600 dancing students participated and performed in front of more than 3000 audience members.

June at the PAC is quiet but there is much work taking place behind the scenes (literally) for this summer’s production of Beauty and the Beast by Youth Theatre of Hardin County

Much work has already gone into what promises to be a very "Magical" season.  The annual fall musical will now be called the PAC PRO-AM COMMUNITY THEATRE musical in the hope of promoting the quality of this production and it's performers.  The 08-09 Fall PRO-AM Community Theatre musical will be The Music Man. As with last season's production of Fiddler on the Roof, we hope to involve community members of all ages in this family friendly presentation. Auditions will be held in July.

